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PRAISE:  
• Thanks for praying !  Our support 
level at Pioneers has stabilized.
• Our wonderful family reunion
• Being closer to family
• Quieter, simpler lifestyle
• We love our little Bible church

The Lisech family reunion was held June 28-July 5, 2014 and we were so excited to 
host it at our home in Arkansas-some in our family had not been here. Scott and 
Aaron rented local houses for their families.  Bryan 
brought his camper and Sherri’s family and Jeff 
stayed with us but the whole family (24 of us this 
time) enjoyed meals together in our home.

God has graciously given us such a wonderful place 
to swim, boat, kayak, and fish. Most also went on 

a horseback ride near us.  We are so thankful to the 
Lord that all the activities were safe and everyone was 

looking after each other.

Many of our church friends asked us how it went 
and all we could think of was “PERFECT.” It 
was such a blessing to experience the love, joy, 
care, selflessness, and thoughfulness each person 
displayed. Each family was responsible for a day of 

food and it was so yummy and everyone was 
so willing to help! 

This year I have been relearning a lot about 
gardening in the midwest.  Some efforts were 
successful and some were not.  We are eating 
a lot of green beans, onions & broccoli but 
my tomatoes have been disappointing.  Next 
year I think we will do better.

Before the family reunion I was able to make some good progress my Pioneers image project.  
Recently we had good friends visit for several days, and I was helping our church camp get some 
simple wooden birdhouse projects ready so I need your prayers for focusing back on classifying 
Pioneers images now.

We just started team teaching Abide in The Vine 
as a adult sunday school class.  We pray this will 
impact people and be a blessing.

Bonnie is continuing to write quarterly EspEcially 
For you encouragement letters and for about 850 
Pioneers ladies worldwide and 600 other mission-
aries, friends, family, and homeschool moms.  

 (If you would like to added to the list, just email 
BonLisech@aol.com).  

We continue to need and value your prayers as we
 live near some of our family and continue to serve Pioneers on a part-time basis.

Thank you for praying for and supporting us!

PRAYER REQUESTS:  
• Progress on my Pioneers project
• Bonnie’s research and writing of the Sr. High Bible study curriculum
• Improved sales of our missions and Bible curriculum 
• For each of our family members as they walk with the Lord each day.

You may send tax-deductible gifts to:Home address:

An Update from Howard & Bonnie Lisech

Anna & fiance Jonathan, Andrew & girlfriend Shiloh, Nathan, Dan, 
Kristi and Scott Lisech

Kathryn Lisech was on a missions trip to Hungary

Bryan, Terri and Brianna Lisech

Our granchildren are growing up!

Jessalin, Colton, Sherri, Trent & Azelin Means

Lance, Gloria, Aaron, and Elora Lisech

Jeff Lisech


